
 

 

 

 

FINDON PARISH COUNCIL 

OFFICE CLOSURE FOR ANNUAL LEAVE 

 

THE PARISH COUNCIL OFFICE WILL CLOSE 
FROM 5PM ON THURSDAY 4 JULY 2019 

RE-OPENING AT 2.30PM ON WEDNESDAY  

17 JULY 2019 

 

In the case of an urgent query/emergency 
whilst the Office is closed, please contact the 
Chairman, Cllr Sean Smith on 07834 552984 
(sean.smith@findonparishcouncil.gov.uk), or 
if not available, the Deputy Chairman, Cllr 
Robin Carr, on 01903 873596 
(robin.carr@findonparishcouncil.gov.uk ). 
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